
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0078
Date: Monday, December 6, 2021 11:45:21 AM

From: Janice Culp  
Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 12:41 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2021-0078
 
On behalf of Gary Robbins, landowner
 
In 78 years of living on land over the Kimball-Colinville Pool, we have never been offered natural gas
service at .  We are expected to accept the
increased risk of increased operating pressure and new pipelines, yet have never received any gas
service to our property.
 
Regards,
Gary Robbins
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